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Product Discontinuation Notice 

Protégé ZM Test Station 
 

 
Details 

The purpose of this document is to advise that from 1st July2021, Teledyne Gas Measurement Instruments Ltd. 
(Teledyne GMI) will discontinue production and distribution, due to component obsolescence, the following: 
 

• Protégé ZM Test Stations (both, Portable and Stationary)  
 
 
Part numbers affected 

096-3467-01 Protégé ZM Test Station – Portable (Americas / APAC) 
096-3467-02 Protégé ZM Test Station – Stationary (Americas / APAC) 
2025941 Protégé ZM Test Station – Portable (EMEA) 
2025942 Protégé ZM Test Station – Stationary (EMEA) 

 
 
Recommended replacement product 

There are currently no direct replacements for the products affected. (A suitable replacement is planned for release 
later in 2021.) 
 
It is recommended that the IR Connect package (software and IR dongle) is used to perform manual testing and 
calibration of individual instruments. 
 

 
Support and maintenance 

Teledyne GMI will continue to provide customer support and limited repair services (dependent on the availability 
of spare parts) for the affected products. Discontinuation of these services will be communicated in a future Service 
Bulletin. 

 
 
Contact 

Should you have any queries regarding this notification, contact Teledyne GMI Technical Support team: 
• Tel:  +44 (0) 141 812 3211 
• Email:  GMI_CustomerSupport@Teledyne.com 
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